
June 9, 2020 

Dear Prospective Student and Family: 

Due to the lingering impact of COVID-19, we are unable to hold our June New Student 
Orientation in person.  In lieu of this limitation and in an effort to convey essential 
information necessary to orienting you and your family to City High as well as share final 
enrollment information needed, we have developed online videos to provide your 
student and family with a virtual orientation.  There are two components of the 
Orientation, which can be accessed on our Ninth Grade Orientation web page.  An 
overview of these Orientation materials and expectations are also outlined here in this 
letter as follows: 

Class of 2024 Orientation- Part One 
This Orientation component provides an overview of the final forms needed in order to 
complete enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year.  The forms in this packet must be 
completed and returned to Admissions by Friday, June 26th. You may fill out the forms in 
this packet and either mail them back to us, or you can scan the completed forms and 
email them to admissions@cityhigh.org. If you chose to complete them digitally, you 
may download the fillable PDF’s from our website as referenced above under Ninth 
Grade Orientation or at the following web address: https://cityhigh.org/admissions/9th-
grade-orientation/.  Then, simply email the completed PDF’s to Admissions at 
admissions@cityhigh.org.  Once the forms and Part Two have been completed, you will 
be mailed an acceptance letter to start the 2020-21 school year at City High.  

Class of 2024 Orientation- Part Two 
This Orientation component includes six modules totaling approximately 45 minutes 
regarding school culture, policies, and expectations.  Please watch each of the videos 
in their entirety and complete the corresponding Google Docs statement confirming 
that you viewed them.  As we are relaying this information virtually, we also want to 
provide you an opportunity to ask questions with me and our administrative team.  
There will be four live Q&A video conference sessions via Zoom as follows:  

Saturday, June 20, 2020: 11:00 to 11:30 a.m. 
Saturday, June 20, 2020: 11:30 to Noon 
Tuesday, June 23, 2020: 10:30 to 11:00 a.m. 
Wednesday, June 24, 2020: 4:30 to 5:00 p.m. 

Thank you for your patience and consideration during this time of change and 
adaptation as we prepare for our next school. We are delighted to have you join our 
school community! 

Sincerely, 

Dara Ware Allen, Ph.D. Jeremiah Mosser 
CEO and Principal Registrar  

201 Stanwix Street 

Suite 100 

Pittsburgh, PA 15222 

(412) 690-2489

Fax: (412) 690-2316 
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